
 

 

Monday, 28 October 2019 

Japanese Film Festival Excursion 
Dear Parent/Carer 

This term Year 9 and 10 Japanese classes have the opportunity to attend the Japanese Film Festival in 
Newcastle. Students will travel to Newcastle to view the Japanese film Dad’s Lunch Box. The film has not been 
classified in Australia but the Festival indicates it is suitable for all ages. Students will also have the opportunity 
to experience some Japanese cuisine at a lunch stop prior to the film, as well as a visit to a small Japanese 
supermarket in Carrington. The film commences at 2:30pm at the Kotara Cinemas. See details below: - 

Subject:  Japanese 

Years:  9 and 10 

Where to:  Newcastle -Event Cinemas Kotara (Newcastle) 

Day & Date of Excursion:  Friday 22 November 2019 

Depart College:  9:30am 

Return to College:  6:30pm 

Supervising Teachers:  Mr Coleman and accompanying staff 

Travel By:  Mini bus 

Cost to Student:  Nil 

Dress Requirements: Full College Summer uniform 

Bring:  Water bottle, spending money for lunch and the supermarket 

 

Please return the completed consent slip below by Friday 15 November 2019 to the Front Office. 
 
           Mr D Coleman 
           Principal 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………….. 

TAREE CHRISTIAN COLLEGE – EXCURSION CONSENT 2019 
Japanese Film Festival Excursion 

 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Japanese Film Festival Excursion. I understand that he/she 
will travel to and from the event on Friday 22 November 2019 by mini bus. 
 

 
Student Name 

 

 
Year 

 
                 B/M 

 
Parent/Carer name 

 

 
Parent/Carer signature 

 

 
Date 

 

 
Collect from 

Return to 

Please tick 
                   College                   Taree Service Centre                  Nabiac 
                   College                   Taree Service Centre                  Nabiac 

 


